
March 30, 2021 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Friends, 

The month of March has been a great month for us. We were able to be in five different churches 
this month.  Since then, several churches have contacted us saying that they are going to support 
us. We even had one church take us on during the service which is always exciting. This month 
our support has gone up to 14.8%. We praise God for that! We are very thankful that since our 
first meeting on January17th, God has met all of our needs and has kept us safe while we have 
traveled. 

I had the privilege of preaching in four of the five churches we had visited this month, with 
Elizabeth singing the special music. It is such a joy to be able to serve the Lord with my family. 
We have enjoyed every moment of deputation and we are excited to see what God is going to do 
through this time. 

I have also had the opportunity to witness to several of my coworkers this month. We also 
contacted an old bus rider on our old route and she has been riding the van to church since then.  
   
We would ask that you would please pray for the following: 

● God’s power 
● God’s protection 
● God’s guidance and wisdom 
● God would fill our calendar 
● Ability for us to gain enough financial support we need to get to the mission field 
● Ability for us to gain enough support so that I can quit my job. This is a big prayer 

request for us. As you can imagine working ten-hour days, limited calling, and traveling 
on the weekend is very difficult. Please pray we can make our goal soon. 

 
In the service of King Jesus, 
 
   
Thomas, Elizabeth and Charles Hector 
2 Corinthians 5:14-15 
 

Contact: Thomas & Elizabeth Hector ph 217.853.8453 email: thomashector@mwbm.org 

Sending Church: First Baptist Church 220 Illini Drive Clinton, IL 61727 Pastor John Roberson 
Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph706.654.2818 


